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February 25, 2019 

Dr. Gayle E. Hutchinson, President 
California State University, Chico 
400 West First Street 
Chico, CA 95929-0305 

Dear Dr. Hutchinson, 

At its February 2019 Mid Year Meeting, the Accreditation Committee for the 
American Council for Construction Education (ACCE) reviewed the Third Year 
Progress Report for the Construction Management Program at California State 
University; Chico. 

The report as submitted was accepted by the Council. Actions taken by the 
institution on correction or elimination of Weaknesses and Concerns cited in the 
2015 Visiting Team Report were approved. 

From the information in the progress report, the Council summarized the 
following comments: 

The Council appreciates a responsive report and looks forward to the 
program's next Self-Evaluation Study and site visit in the fall of 2021. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Holland, President for ACCE. 
We look forward to continued cooperation in the accreditation process between 
ACCE and California State University, Chico. 

Best regards, 
American Council for Construction Education 

Michael M. Holland, CPC, AIC 
President 

Cc: Dr. Debra Larson, Provost/Vice President Academic Affairs 
Dr. Ricardo Jacquez, Dean 

1Mr. Alan Bond, Coordinator 
Dr. Cherye} Goodale, ACCE Board Chair 
Dr. Khalid Siddiqi, Chair, ACCE Accreditation Committee 
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825 W. Bitters Rd., Suite 103 
San Antonio, Texas 78216 

Tel: 210.495.6161 
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